
Stephanie Sanderson 

Representing Self 

Stephsanderson23@gmail.com 

Salina, KS 

SB 87 - Expanding student eligibility under the tax credit for low income students scholarship 

program, increasing the amount of the tax credit for contributions made pursuant to such 

program and providing for aggregate tax credit limit increases under certain conditions. 

Proponent 

February 6, 2025 

 

Dear Chairwoman Erickson and a members of the committee, 

My name is Stephanie Sanderson and I am asking you to support SB 87. We have four children, 

ages 6-16. Because of the help we receive from ACE Scholarships, our children have been 

blessed to attend an excellent private school in our town. Our children have thrived under the 

education that we have been able to provide for them. Our school wants to be affordable for 

every student no matter what their income, and ACE Scholarships is a huge part of making that 

possible. We would love to see more families attend our school, and I know that an expanded tax 

credit program would greatly impact many families' ability to do so. I know of many people who 

do not even consider private school because of the cost. Many of these children would greatly 

benefit from the opportunity to attend a private school. Please expand the tax credit so that more 

and more families have the opportunity to provide the best education for their children. Thank 

you!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Stephanie Sanderson 

 


